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ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – MR G KENNEWELL 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – TUESDAY, 14 MAY 2013 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – SATURDAY, 11 MAY 2013 

 

RACE 7:  THE DISTINCTIVE HOMES GOODWOOD  -  1200 metres 

 

Thoroughbred Racing SA Stewards have questioned Mr. G. Kennewell, the Trainer of 

CONSERVATORIUM, with regard to comment made following the running of the event which 

was subsequently published in the media and in particular with reference to the comment 

which read, “He was struggling to walk earlier in the week from a stone bruise so we can't 

ask any more of him”  

 

Stewards confirmed that on Thursday, 9 May 2013 it was established CONSERVATORIUM 

exhibited “soreness” in its near fore hoof.  After examination by the stable’s Veterinary 

Surgeon and Farrier it was confirmed the gelding had a stone bruise in its near fore hoof, 

which was attended to by the Farrier.  The hoof was subsequently poulticed and the stable 

Veterinarian considered the horse fit to race.     

 

Mr. Kennewell pleaded guilty to a charge under ARR.140(a) in that he failed to report to the 

Stewards CONSERVATORIUM’S condition to its near fore hoof prior to the event and was 

fined $200. 

 

In determining penalty, Stewards were mindful of Mr. Kennewell’s good record in this 

regard. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

J.C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 
16 May 2013 
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